
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Department of Revenue Rome Regional Office Relocating 

April 18, 2016-Atlanta, GA 

The Department of Revenue’s Rome Regional Office is moving to a new facility at 

314 East Main Street, Suite 150 Cartersville, GA 30120.  The new main phone number 

is 770 387-4060. 

 

The current location at 1401 Dean Ave # E, Rome, GA 30161 will cease operation on 

Tuesday, April 26th, 2016.  

 

The new location will be open for business on Monday, May 2nd, 2016.  The office 

will be open for business from 8:00 to 4:30 Monday through Friday. 

  

### 

Media Contact 

Name: William Gaston 

Phone: (404) 417-2286 

Email address: william.gaston@dor.ga.gov 
   

 

http://dor.georgia.gov/

